
 

 

Recently, Janset Mufti made changes to the seating in 

Ondaatje Hall.    

 

Grateful for the improvements made, Susan Spence said 

“Thank you for your great work on the Ondaatje Hall 

project (both from a seating requirements and budget 

perspective) and the many other projects you undertake.” 
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